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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As PSHE Coordinator for the school, I believe in the importance of the Spiritual, Moral, Social and 

Cultural development of every child in our school. Alongside the curriculum that covers all aspects of 

these in depth, I would like to give the children an enhanced opportunity in relation to the cultural 

diversity of our community and our world. For this, I am asking for your support. I would like to reach 

out to you as stakeholders and see if we can make as many links as possible. If you have a particular 

cultural background that you would like to share with the school community and would therefore be 

willing to come and talk to a group of children, please contact myself either in person or via an email to 

the office. This could include a talk about your background, your faith and your traditions. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you and enhancing the cultural knowledge of our children even further.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Walker 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher 

Tel: 01733 840527 

Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 

Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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